
Thomas C. Murray serves as the Director of Innovation for Future Ready Schools®, a 
project of All4Ed, located in Washington, D.C. An ASCD best-selling author, Tom was 
named the “2018 National/Global EdTech Leader of the Year,” by EdTech Digest, the 
“2017 Education Thought Leader of the Year,” one of “20 to Watch” by NSBA in 2016, 
and the “Education Policy Person of the Year” by the Academy of Arts and Sciences in 
2015. Prior to moving to his role in Washington, D.C., Murray was an elementary 
teacher, middle school teacher, middle school principal, elementary principal, and at the 
district level in Bucks County, Pennsylvania. He is most passionate about creating 
cultures of innovation where teachers are empowered to create the types of learning 
experiences today's modern learners need to thrive. 

Keynote Speaker

Central California support staff, you are invited to join us at the 30th Annual Tulare County Support Staff 
Conference. You’ll be pampered with breakout sessions designed to guide your path to personal and professional 
development, incredible food and prizes, vendors, and the opportunity to network with support staff from 
throughout the Valley!

Register today at www.tcoe.org/supportstaff Seating is limited.
Register by Monday, April 10 to receive confirmation and a name badge prior to the event. 
Deadline to register is Wednesday, April 12. School appropriate party attire is encouraged. 

For information, contact Marlene Moreno at marlenem@tcoe.org or (559) 733-6302.

Schedule of the Day Price 
Visalia Convention Center   (includes breakfast and lunch)
303 E. Acequia Ave., Visalia  $55.00 for School, City, and County Staff within Tulare County
7:30 a.m. — Registration and Breakfast $65.00 for All Others — Out of County
8:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. — Conference and Lunch

Make check/purchase order payable to: Tulare County Superintendent of Schools. Please mail checks to Tulare 
County Superintendent of Schools, Attn: Support Staff, P.O. Box 5091, Visalia, CA 93278. Purchase orders may be 
mailed to this address, emailed to marlenem@tcoe.org or uploaded to your online registration. Budget transfer 
payments accepted for TCOE staff. Credit card payments are available upon request. For credit card payments, 
you must call (559) 733-6302 on the same day you submit your registration to provide your credit card 
information. No refunds will be given to no-shows. Cancellation requests must be made by 3:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, April 12 in order to receive a refund.
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